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Dear parents/carers,  
 
Due to the success of our previous book fairs in school, we are delighted to announce that 
Travelling Book Fairs are returning to Perry Hall Primary School during the Summer term. 
 
Next week, our book fair will be held on the 
following dates: 
 

• Tuesday 27th June 

• Wednesday 28th June 

• Thursday 29th June 

• Friday 30th June 
 
 
 
The book fair will be located on the Year 3 / 4 Playground from 3.15pm from Tuesday – Thursday, 
and from 1.15pm on Friday. It will also be located outside the Nursery entrance on Tuesday 
morning for Nursery pupils. 
 
As Perry Hall is normally a cashless school, we do ask parents who are interested in purchasing 
books to bring the correct change wherever possible. There will be an opportunity to pay online on 
the day too via a QR code. 
 
The book fair is a great opportunity for our children to purchase books that are appropriate to their 
reading age and that engages their interest, promoting reading for pleasure, which is an important 
element of reading. In addition to this, there are a variety of offers to be found and books to suit 
any budget. 
 
As a school, we are also rewarded for any book bought by our children. Travelling Books convert 
money spent at the book fair into rewards for the school, which are used by us to purchase further 
books for our classrooms and library. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on one of the dates above, at the book fair. 
 
Thank you!  
 
Mrs C. Gibbins  
Head of School  
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